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Lazard Frères, 
New York, 
July 24, 1895 
 
Herman Kretz, Esq., 
Superintendent of the Mint, 
Philadelphia. 
 
Sir:- 
 
 We acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 23rd inst., with stated enclosures, and note 
that you will send us the usual Consular Certificate on the return of the Consul. 
 
 We return to you herewith, duly signed, receipt in duplicate for 500,000 twenty-cent 
Silver Sucre pieces. 
 
 Yours respectfully, 
 Lazard Frères 
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